ATTENTION
TOWN OF THETFORD RESIDENTS:

Town Wide Forum

The Thetford Selectboard has created a committee to research
and present information on a possible change of our current
local government structure to that of a Town Manager form of
government. This is preparation for an anticipated town vote
later this year. This committee will hold a public forum:

June 19, 2018 from 7-9:30pm
at Thetford Town Hall

Please attend to listen critically, ask questions and offer
comments throughout the evening! It is vital that residents
engage in thoughtful, open conversation about this serious and
very substantial potential change in our town
governance. Please attend this forum!



